Reception Newsletter



Friday 8th February 2019

This Week In Reception

This week the children have been very creative. They have been making aliens out of bread. They have learnt how to knead the dough, let it rise, how to cook the dough and then tasted it because we had a "picnic on the moon". We said goodbye to Miss Grant who has flown to Australia and we have been creating caterpillar patterns in maths!

As it has been Safer Internet day this week as well, the children have further developed their knowledge on how to be safe when using the internet.

A Message From

Miss Cronin

Well Done to Micah and Jenson who have won the Curriculum

And Christian Value Certificates for this week.

Reading MUST take place at least three times a week to ensure children are progressing.

Home Work

This week the children have been given an English sheet and a maths sheet to complete for their homework. Please return this AFTER the half term

holidays.

Thank you for your co-operation.

Miss Cronin

Book Bags

Please return book bags daily as there may be letters to go in them or

invitations. We aim to change reading books twice a week.

Snacks

Fruit is provided daily for your children to enjoy during snack time. If you wish for your child to have toast, please pay for this, for the next half term via Parentpay.

Miss Cronin

Diary Dates

School Closes: 15th February 2019

World Prayer Day-: 1st March 2019, 4pm-5.30pm at St Christophers Church. Activities and a meal will be provided. All welcome

Coats

Coats and wellies are still needed in school as there is more cold weather to come!

